
 
 

 
Band Members Alliance and Advocacy Association of Canada    

  3560 Highway 21, South  
Creston, BC V0B 1G2 

communications@bmaaac.org 
 
October 8, 2022 
 
Dear Family, Friends, and Colleagues, 
 
I am pleased to announce that I have accepted an offer to become a Board Member of the Band 

Members Advocacy Alliance Association of Canada. I am the new Director of Communications, 

I work directly with BMAAAC President, and Founder, Robert Louie, DiplPSM, BA, LLB, LLM   

as well as legal firms matched with Band Members across nine provinces and three territories. I 

have the privilege to speak to the Press and issue communications on behalf of BMAAAC. 

BMAAAC helps Band members get access to justice to hold Chiefs and Band Councils 
accountable. Although BMAAAC is driven by indigenous people, its membership is open to the 
general public, too. 
 
Our mandate is to advocate on behalf of Band members in Canada that are experiencing poor 
governance by their Chief and Council. We achieve our mandate by retaining lawyers to take 
cases to court and mediation hearings for and on behalf of Band members. We also retain 
lawyers to provide legal opinions for Band members. Our experienced in-house team is here to 
help Band members across Canada. 
 
Presently, I am working with a BMAAAC law firm preparing for an active Federal Supreme Court 

Charter Rights challenge, as well as Provincial Supreme Court challenges related to the plight 

of Band Members across Canada.  

Sincerely, 

 

Brandon Gabriel, BFA, 

Board of Directors, Director of Communications, 

Band Member Advocacy Alliance Association of Canada  

communications@bmaaac.org 


